
 St. Anthony of Padua Catholic Church 

7237 Morrow Road, Agassiz, British Columbia  V0M 1A3   (604) 796-9181                           

www.stanthonyagassiz.ca   email:   st.anthonys@shaw.ca; parish.sapa@rcav.org     

We, the Catholic community of St. Anthony of Padua, relying on the wisdom and the grace of God, unite ourselves to 

the call for renewal and transformation of our spiritual, social and economic life. 

May 10, 2020 – Fifth  Sunday of Easter 

Happy Mother’s Day!!!!! 
 

Pastor:   Fr. Dennis O. Flores 

   dflores@rcav.org 

Deacon:  Jamie Meskas 

                 jamiemeskas@gmail.com 

Administrative Assistant:   Beccie Bokenfohr 

                 st.anthonys@shaw.ca  

                (604) 796-9181 

 

Sunday Mass Times:    9 am and 11 am  

Weekday Mass Times:  Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, 

Friday & Saturday – 9 am; Tuesday – 7 pm                                                                    
Sacrament of Reconciliation:   20 minutes prior to Mass 

times and/or by appointment 

Adoration of Blessed Sacrament:   First Friday of each month 

9:30 am to 10:30 am 

Mass Intentions May 10 to 16,    2020 
Sunday May 10 10 am Dale VanLeeuwen+ 

Monday May 11 9 am Victor Yaretz+ (1967) 

Tuesday May 12 7 pm John Yaretz+ (1993) 

Wednesday  May 13 9 am Peter Yaretz+ (2020) 

Thursday May 14 9 am Gina & Danilio Imperial  
(25

th
 Wedding Anniversary) 

Friday May 15 9 am All devout & faithful souls 
& your own intentions 

Saturday May 16 9 am Eileen Yaretz+ (1993) 

 

Last Sunday’s Collection 

Loose $10.00 

Envelopes $1,510.00 

Other $40.00 

Total Collections $1,625.00 

 

Thank you for your thoughtful generosity in support of 

our parish 

 

In case of serious illness or other emergency, 

please do not hesitate at all to call Fr. Dennis or 

the parish office.  Office Hours remain the same, 

Tuesday through Friday, 9 am to noon.  The 

church will be open for private prayer during 

these hours. 

 
Please pray for those who are ill or housebound in our  

Parish family:   Peggy Turner, Cheryl Yaretz, Lyn Milburn, Ralph 

and Jeanette Watson,  Janet Quinn, Paul Van Scheyndel, 

Thomas Wood, Wayne Turner,  Pat Donegan,  Darcy Kohuch, 

Sr. Celine Graf, Jean Van Tryp, Elizabeth Ryan, Christopher 

Waight,  Jane Van Laerhoven 

 

Please pray for the most recently deceased:   Sean Paul 

Claggett,  

All activities in the parish are 

suspended until further notice 

The church is open all days for 

private prayer until 5 pm.   

Confession is by appointment 

May 10, 2020 - 5th Sunday of Easter 
 

ñThe stone which the builders rejected has become 

the cornerstone.ò (1 Peter 2:7) 

Every person has been given gifts from the Holy 

Spirit. These are called ñcharismsò and they are 

used to build Godôs kingdom on earth. While many 

people are able to recognize their natural talents and 

abilities, they may be unsure of their charisms. If 

you know someone who is struggling for a direction 

in life, give them a little encouragement. Help them 

discern their charisms and how God is calling them 

to use them.  Remember - no gift is too small or 

insignificant in Godôs salvation plan. 
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We are very happy to announce that we will be reopening St. Anthony’s Thrift Store on 
Tuesday, May 19th at 10 am.   We will be following the BC Health Guidelines and protocols to help alleviate the spread of the Covid 

19 Virus. 

Thank you so much to everyone who has been here to help with the recent renovations and 
upgrades to our store.    In particular, we’d like to thank Pam and Marc again for the many 
hours that they have given to facilitate in the renos.  And this week, Loren Guillou will be back 
to complete the painting inside!   Thank you!!!!!!! 

A big thank you to Ed & Pat Schmid for helping to get the safety precautions in place!    You are 
so appreciated!   Thank you also to Lynda, Joan, Allan, Lucy, Emee & Leo for the many hours 
you have given to make the store ‘sparkle’ and for its organization! 

Thank you to Fr. Dennis for the continuing beauty of the landscape!  This past week, a young 
man came here, put his arms in the air and exclaimed that it was such a place of peace!    We 
are so appreciative to Urs & Anna Marie Spaeti for the landscape rocks!    Wow!    

And to Benno Spaeti for the amazing concrete work!     It’s gorgeous, and we can’t wait to welcome our Thrift Store clients!  Thank you Lynne & 
Neil Whitehead for organizing the purchase of a washer & dryer!   What a big help this will be! 

A big thank you to our Catholic Women’s League for providing the money to purchase the storage unit!   And we appreciate the Knights of 
Columbus for their openness to give up & relocate their meeting room so that we could enlarge our retail space!     Our K of C also gave us a fridge 
for the staff room. 

Would you like to volunteer in the Thrift Store?     We need cashiers, sorters, and other store staff!     Everyone is welcome, although everyone 
who volunteers needs to be screened under the Archdiocesan Safe Environment Policy directives.   

Please call the Parish Office if you wish to offer your help!    We need you! 



 
6660 Pioneer Avenue,   Agassiz, BC  604 796 3559                                                                     

Dr. Darren Paul, BSc;  Dr. Zach Paul, DC 

www.agassizchiro.com 
 

AGASSIZ  PRODUCE 
7266 Pioneer Avenue 

Agassiz, BC 
(604)  796-8444 

 
 

Locally owned & operated 
Seniors’ Day:  Wednesday:  10% off regularly priced 

produce & grocery items 

 
45922 Yale Road, Chilliwack, BC 

604 795 5823   
 Locally owned & operated by Jack and Dave van Dongen 

      Joseph ven der Buhs 
     Simplified Financial 
     Certified Financial Planner 

 

                                   1-604-217-1999                                                                              
joe.venderbuhs@gmail.com 

 
 

Your complete Catholic Book & Gift Store 
 

Phone:   (604) 875-1441 
#106, 3686 Bonneville Place 

Burnaby, BC   V3N 4T6 
sales@standrewschurchsupply.com 

 
Council #16364 

Would you like to be a Knight? 
Contact Gerard Gouwenberg  
Grand Knight (604) 316 9708 
gerard.gouwenberg@hotmail.com   

 

 
 

We are grateful to our bulletin 
advertisers, and ask you to remember 

them when you require the services that 
they offer. 

 

 

Our daily weekday Masses and Sunday Mass are live on Facebook for you 

to see each day.    Please find us on our Facebook page:   St Anthony of 

Padua - Agassiz                                       
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